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June 2025 

 

To the resident,  

Notice of upcoming works - White Street / Myrtle Street / McDonald Street, Mordialloc 

 

Every year we invest significantly in Kingston’s roads, paths, and drainage network to support the current and 

future needs of our community.  

 

We plan to reconstruct sections of footpath and pram ramps along Myrtle Street, White 

Street and McDonald Street to improve the safety and usability for pedestrians and 

residents. 

 

The improvements include:  

• Reconstruction of the footpath along the west side of Myrtle Street 

• Reconstruction of the footpath between the south-east corner of Myrtle Street 

and McDonald Street 

• Construction of a shared user path along White Street 

Significant trees will be retained, and tree protection measures will be in place during 

the works. We’ve attached a plan with further details.  

 

Construction Details 

 

Works are expected to be undertaken in late 2025 and will take around three weeks to complete.  

 

At times, there will be restricted access to some pedestrian areas and driveways at 1-5 Myrtle Street. We aim 

to minimise disruption and provide adequate signage for alternative pathways. 

 

We'll provide more specific information about who to contact and the timing of the works when a contractor is 

appointed. 

 

We look forward to delivering these improvements to the community. 

 

Further information 

 

For further information relating to this project please contact Eli Hubbard, Design Engineer or Glenn Olin, 

Coordinator via email Info@kingston.vic.gov.au or on   1300 653 356. 

To view other projects being constructed in your area please visit: kingston.vic.gov.au/works 

 

 

mailto:Info@kingston.vic.gov.au


J
U

L
Y

 2
0

2
5


	fixed2.pdf
	BNOI

